
Speaker of the House of Representatives welcomed senior professional level 
teacher, Head of Electronics division, and teachers from Lampang Technical 
College and discussed on development issues and support a child safety alarm 
device to help children when they are stuck in the car. 
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 On Monday 24th August 2020, at 11.00 hrs., at the meeting room of the Speaker of 
the House of Representatives, 3rd Floor, Parliament Building, H.E. Mr. Chuan Leekpai, Speaker 
of the House of Representatives, together with Mr. Wiwat Mungkarndee, Advisor to Speaker of 
the House of Representatives and Hon. Issara Sereewatthanawut, Member of the House of 
Representatives welcomed Mr. Warawut Sawangwit, senior professional level teacher, Head 
of Electronics Division, and teachers from Lampang Technical College to discuss on 
development and support for a child safety alarm device to help children when are stuck 
in the car.  The electronics division considered that an application of technology to 
promote the prevention and providing the safety to children who are left in vehicles alone 
are important and be given priority over others.  The device is operated by a motion sensor 
pilot system.  In this regard, they showed the device which is invented by students and 
demonstrated how to use it, and discussed on the expansion into practice.  
 In this regard, they ask the House of Representatives to seek ways to develop and 
support such device for benefit in broader area. 

 

 

 

D: คนึงสุข/จัดแปลข้อมูลข่าวรัฐสภาฯ ภาคภาษาอังกฤษบนเว็บไซต์ฯ/24/08/63/กัลยา พิมพ์/10/09/63/08.35 น. 


